
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING

 OF THE LA PAZ COUNTY SHERIFF ’S DEPARTMENT

 PUBLIC SAFETY PERSONNEL RETIREMENT SYSTEM (PSPRS)

LOCAL BOARD

Pursuant to A.R.S. §38-431.02, notice is hereby given to the members of the La Paz 

County Sheriff’s Department PSPRS Retirement Local Board and the general public that
the La Paz County Sheriff’s Department Local Board will hold a meeting open to the 
public on:

August 08, 2022
At 10:00AM

At the
La Paz County Board of Supervisors Conference Room

1108 S. Joshua Avenue
Parker, Arizona 85344

This notice was posted at the La Paz County Sheriff’s Department located at 1109 
Arizona Avenue, Parker, Arizona, on July 18, 2022 at 10:00am.  A copy of the agenda 
for the meeting will be available at 1108 S. Joshua Avenue, Parker, Arizona at least 
twenty-four hours in advance of the meeting.

Persons with a disability may request a reasonable accommodation by contacting 
Yadhira Larraga @ 928-669-3400.  Requests should be made as early as possible to 
arrange the accommodations.

Dated this          4th       day of         August   ,         2022        .

La Paz County Sheriff’s Department Local Board

By:              Yadhira Larraga
Yadhira Larraga, Local Board Secretary




